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Learning together. Achieving together. 
 

16th February 2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

  

During the summer term the children will take part in a national Year 1 Phonics Check to assess 

progress in phonics and reading. I will be holding a meeting in the Year 1 classroom on Tuesday 

5th March. The meeting will last from 3.25pm till 3.50pm approximately. Children not going to 

afterschool club will be looked after in the Reception or Year 2 classroom by members of staff. 

During the meeting you will find out some more information and we will discuss how the Phonic 

Check is implemented. I will be able to answer any questions you may have, and you will be given 

ideas and resources to support your child at home. The check will take place during the week 

beginning 10th June.  

 

Please return the slip below to indicate if you are able to attend. 

 

If you cannot make the meeting – please do not worry as I will send handouts home with your 

child, the following day. Thank you for all your support.  

  

Yours sincerely, 

H Jones 
Mrs Jones  
Year 1 Teacher 

______________________________________________________________________ 
PHONICS MEETING – TUESDAY 5th MARCH 2024 

 

I/We :………………………………… (Parents/Guardians) would like to attend the above meeting. 

 

Will you require supervision for your child during the meeting? 

 

YES    NO    

 

Signed:………………………………………. (Parent/Guardian) 

 

Print Name:…………………………………. (Parent/Guardian) 

 

Date:…………………………………………                      


